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Having witnessed firsthand many age-cld cultures go extinct, our goal has become to  capture {mainly
visually) as much of indigenous cultural heritage as possible before itis gone. Moreover we have no
financial motivation for a project like this and would also refrain from any publication if requested so.
Being allowed to leave something behind for the tribal communities themselves and -if considered
useful- for the local  researchers would be more than enough for us.

As | have mentioned earlier we do also support tribal welfare projects all around the world and
constantly fook for compelling projects in this field. Getting a chance to learn about the native
population of the A&N lslands and all the ongoing and planned projects on the ground -inorder to
potentially support these- would be also very much appreciated.

Lastly let me express my deepest admiration for the work of the AAIVS and rhy gratitude for considering
this application. o

Respectfully,

Sl —

Sebastian Krzyzewski ‘Port Blair, 18th of March 2019




